
Valley View Hat Policy 

Hats are permitted outside and within the building. This includes baseball caps, 

beanies, and knitted caps. Hoodies are not allowed to be used as a hat. Hats 

containing obscene or suggestive words or pictures, including references to sex, 

tobacco, drugs, or alcohol may not be worn at school. Hats must not disrupt the 

educational process or interfere with the maintenance of a positive teaching or 

learning environment. Teacher may ask a student to remove their hat if the 

teacher deems the hat to be inappropriate, disruptive, or during testing to ensure 

proper testing procedures.    


